
 

 

SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road ~ Fairview, PA 16415 

 
Workshop Meeting ~ May 24, 2017 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 
The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at  
1:00 P.M. on May 24, 2017 by Ralph Heidler. Also present was Supervisors Mark 
Gennuso and Pete Kraus; Andy Holland- Urban Engineers and Planning/Zoning 
Secretary Judy Schroeck. 
 
 
The Supervisors and Andy Holland discussed a request for a reduction of the Letter of 
Credit for Evergreen Farms.  Urban Engineers will review a punch list of issues to be 
corrected and/or repaired, meet with Toby Froelich, his staff and Laird and Associates, 
and address all concerns before considering the reduction. 
 
Pete Kraus motioned to go out for bids on the Polly Drive widening project.  Mark 
Gennuso seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Andy Holland reported that the MS4 Progress Report was due in March and that he is 
working on it.  Also the MS4 information on the township web site needs updating and 
the Township should consider working in collaboration with the Fairview School District 
on any presentations concerning stormwater runoff.  The group discussed possible new 
areas to repair for next year’s permit. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2.15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Judy Schroeck, Secretary 
Fairview Zoning/Planning 

 
 
 
 


